
Please Join Us!
Tuesday, March 5, 2024
5:30 PM Presentation at 6 PM

The Seashell Complex 
Banquet Room
180 Ocean Boulevard 
Hampton, NH 03842

The New Hampshire Department of 
Transportation is hosting a 

for the Hampton 40797 Ocean Boulevard
(NH Route 1A) Project to present proposed 
changes that will improve the safety and
mobility for all users on a 3.3-mile section of
Ocean Boulevard (NH 1A) in Hampton.

Public Information Meeting

Come provide input on the latest concepts to 
improve this corridor!



Can’t attend on March 5th?
Visit the project website to learn more 
or submit a comment to the project 
manager, Loretta Girard Doughty:
nh.gov/dot/projects/hampton40797

Project Limits

NHDOT
PO Box 483 
7 Hazen Drive
Concord, NH 03302-0483


